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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 61 
Monday, 26 July 2021 

 
Dear Members, 
 
We regret to inform you that of the 210 staff and outsourced contract service providers 
tested for COVID-19 on 24 July 2021, 31 tested positive for infection with COVID-19. 
These are members of the essential staff working at the Club during Movement Control 
Order (MCO). We are still awaiting results from a further 5 members of staff from this 
batch. 
 
All close contacts at the Club have been notified. The Ministry of Health (MOH) has also 
been notified accordingly, and the Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) are being 
followed.  
 
The cases are listed as follows: 
 

INFECTED DEPARTMENT STATUS 

1 Men’s Changing Room Staff 

6 Field Staff 

1 Sports Staff 

1 Security Staff 

1 Security Outsourced contract service providers 

3 House Keeping Outsourced contract service providers 

17 Field Outsourced contract service providers 

1 Staff Canteen Outsourced contract service providers 

 
In light of these recent positive cases, Members who have been to the Club recently 
and think they may be at risk should arrange for a COVID-19 test.  
 
Please stay healthy and safe. 
 
#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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